
 
 

Position Announcement 

The City of Hermiston is seeking a 

 

Fire Watch Observer 

Deadline: Friday, February 11, 2022 

  

 

The City of Hermiston is currently accepting applications for a Fire Watch Observer.  This is a 
temporary position, expected duration is approximately 2-4 weeks (up to 40 hours/week, 
includes days, evenings and weekends), and wage is $12.00 per hour.   

Responsibilities Include: 

 Constantly patrolling all rooms of existing structures where fire suppression systems are 

temporarily shut down. All rooms must be patrolled every half hour while persons are 

present in the building. 

 Maintaining vigilance of potential fires. 

 Being familiar with procedures and facilities for sounding an alarm in the event of a fire. 

 Understanding of how to contact emergency services. 

 Never leaving the premises while persons are present in the building. 

 Filling out and submitting basic observation forms. 

 
Must have a proven background showing good work ethic, punctuality, reliable attendance and 
must be able to communicate effectively and deal tactfully with the general public.  
 
This position requires a high school diploma or equivalency. 
 

All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, sex, 

color, religion, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, protected veteran status, or on 

the basis of disability. 

 

The City of Hermiston is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. 

 
The packet can be obtained online at https://hermiston.or.us/jobs  
 

Interested candidates must submit a City of Hermiston Employment Application to City of 
Hermiston, Attn:  Crystal Inners, 235 E Gladys Avenue, Hermiston, OR 97838 or via email to:  
cinners@hermiston.or.us   
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